
Carpenter Training
Would You Like to Explore 
a Career in Carpentry, Work 
Toward Industry Credentials and 
Be Paid for Your Participation – 
All At The Same Time?  

Career Pathways, in partnership with 
MASC and the Northwest Regional 
Workforce Investment Board invite you 
to apply to a new and exciting 12-week 
after-school program starting March 1st. 

What Will You Be Learning?
The Carpentry Program will provide you carpentry training in 
partnership with the United Brotherhood of Carpenters and 
Joiners of America, Local 326.

You will have the opportunity for summer employment 
and driver license training. The Carpentry Program will 
prepare you for apprenticeship opportunities that pave the way 
for you to have a successful and rewarding career!

We will provide extra help if you need in math and reading 
concepts that are important to becoming a carpenter. 

What Will Your Classes Look Like?
You will attend hands-on classes with no more than 10 
students in your class.

Transportation will be provided. Exciting field trips like 
touring the Carpenters Union Training Center will be offered. 

After You Complete the Program
You will receive the training and credentials you need 
to move forward directly into apprenticeship and 
employment through the Carpenters Union. You will 
have the choice too of moving right into summer employment 
through the Northwest Regional Workforce Investment Board. 

WHEN?
Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday from 
March 1 – June 30, 2022 •  4:00 - 7:00 p.m.

Food and Transportation provided

WHERE?
Classes will be held at Waterbury’s MASC, 
Manufacturing Alliance Service Corporation
173 Interstate Lane, Waterbury  
(203) 574-8285

Questions, or to apply— Contact Angelica Heron, Manager of Youth Programs, 
at (203) 574-6971, x 466, or email angelica.heron@nrwib.org.


